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%@ June 4, 2024

In compliance with the Non Profit Public Access Ordinance in Chapter 12L of the San Francisco
Administrative Code which applies to non-profits that receive at least $250,000 per year in
funding provided by or through the City, Livable City is sending written notice of the meeting
date, time and location of our public board meeting to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors for
posting and to the San Francisco Main Library Government Information Center at least 30 days
in advance of the meetings.

To whom it may concern:

Our two public access meetings:

e July 3,2024 at 6pm

e October 2, 2024 at 6pm

e Both will be Zoom meetings, so any interested members of the public should contact us
at least a week in advance so we can provide the Zoom link at info@livablecity.org

Sincerely,
Sally Chen
Deputy Director
sally@livablecity.org
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